
TOWN OF PORTERFIELD 

 

Public Hearing 

 

Wednesday, June 9, 2021 

 

 
Chairperson Dennis Bergeson called the Public Hearing to order at 5:45 PM.  The purpose for 

this meeting was to discuss the variance as requested by Michael and Margaret Charnota 

affecting property located at N7490 Menominee River Drive, Porterfield, WI  54159 (parcel 

#026-01189.000) in the Town of Porterfield to rebuild a single family dwelling on an existing 

footprint; with the exception of increasing the size of garage to 26’x32’ requiring a 4 ft. variance. 

 

The public was invited and no objections were voiced.  A motion was made by Audrey Guseck 

to adjourn the meeting at 5:57 PM.  Don Limberg seconded the motion.  Roll Call:  Audrey 

Guseck – yes, Don Limberg, - yes, Dennis Bergeson – yes.  Meeting adjourned.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Amy Linstad, Clerk 

 

 


